From: Clint Rhea

To: JWMTR Exhibits; Rep Greenlick
Subject: | support House Bill 2001
Date: Monday, June 10, 2019 3:24:34 PM

Dear members of the Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On Transportation
and Economic Development (or JCOWMSOTED for short?), and Representative Mitch
Greenlick:

I write today in support of House Bill 2001.

The continued growth in our region is tremendous and isn't slowing down. We're all keenly
aware of the stress this is placing on our current systems, from job opportunities to housing
options.

House Bill 2001 is our chance to reverse course on a myopic and destructive policy of banning
gentle density in neighborhoods. Triplexes and cottage clusters nestle easily into existing
neighborhoods and provide needed homes for middle-class workers near their jobs. That
means less long commutes and car traffic!

In Oregon, let's take a stand to stop prioritizing lawns over people.
Thank you,
Clint Rhea

123 NW 12th Ave #1344
Portland, OR 97209


mailto:cbrhea@gmail.com
mailto:JWMTR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:Rep.MitchGreenlick@oregonlegislature.gov

